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Government of India

Ministry of Communications
Department of Telecommunications

Sanchar Bhawan, 20, Ashoka Road, New Delhi-110001
(Data Services Cell)

 
No.813-7/25/2011-DS (Vol.-IX)-Part(1)                Dated:29-09-2022
 
To

The Internet Service Licensees (As per email list)
 
Sub:  Direction to Unblock the Internet Websites/URLs/IPs.

 
            Kindly refer to this office letter no. 813-7/25/2011-DS (Vol.-IX)-Part(1)/2
dated 24.09.2022 by which Internet Service Providers (licensees) were directed to
block the access to the website “https://youtu.be” including 3 other Websites/Urls
as per the direction of Ministry of Electronics & Information Technology (MeitY)
vide email dated 24-9-2022.
 
2.         Now, Ministry of Electronics & Information Technology (MeitY) vide email
dated 29-9-2022 has directed to unblock/restore the website “https://youtu.be”

 
3. Therefore, The Internet Service Providers (licensees) are accordingly directed to
immediately unblock the access to above Website/Url. The compliance be
submitted immediately.

 
 
 

Director (DS-II)
                                                                                                Tel: 011-2303 6860

E-mail: dirds2-dot@nic.in
 

Copy to: Sh. Deepak Goel, Group Coordinator (Cyber law), Ministry of Electronics
& IT (MeitY) for kind information.
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